
From: William Ferrara <williamferrara@hotmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/1/2017 7:02:32 AM
Subject: SCDMV

Kevin, we would appreciate any help and support you can provide with our efforts to obtain a very limited route restricted driver's 
license.  We have a hearing scheduled before the Office of Motor Vehicle Hearings (Tracey Holland) on 6/29/17 case #17-OMVH-
11-2045-CC Victoria Rushing v SCDMV.  The SCDMV has been very difficult and unreasonable to deal with in our efforts to receive a 
very limited restricted driver's license to support continued employment in South Carolina.
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